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Dear Chair and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing from the Oregon Coast to urge you to support the Senate Bill 181. 

 

Dogs, Cats, and other sentient animals should not be abused in painful experiments, 

period. I am shocked that these still exist, and do not believe the public should pay 

for them with tax money. I know if asked, most Oregonians would be disturbed to find 

their taxes funding this kind of cruelty. SB181 is a sensible and acceptable way to 

insure public funds reflect our values. 

 

Please support this humane legislation. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Tammy Bittler 


